
HARPER DELL
& ASSOCIATES
Planning & Land Development Consultants

March 5^2021

City of Biampton
Cleric's Department

Letter of Deferral

Re: 15 Hale Rd^ A2021-0014

Attention: Jeanie Meyers, Secretary-Treasurer of the Committee of Adjustment

Staff have requested additional information be presented for a more fiilsome review

of this variance application. My client has granted me instructions to defer in order to

resubmit a parking utilization study.

Please accept this letter as a formal deferral request on behalf of my client.

We trust that the enclosed package meets all necessary standards, and should you have
any further questions please do not hesitate to contact our offices for clarification.

Yours truly.

Nicholas H. Dell BA.H.

Principal

1370 Hurontario St. Miss. ON L5G 3H4

Phone: 647-963-7375 • Website: wwvj.harperdell.ca • Email:
nick@harperdell.ca


